To:	HOLA Board
From:	Ed Zambraski, Harbormaster
Re:	Report for the January 14 th HOLA Board meeting
Date:	December 30, 2022

1. The Waterfront has been closed down.
2. Somebody left two paddleboards on the kayak rack.  There was no name on them and they were not assigned to the rack where the craft were left.  I have taken these home.  To date, no one has contacted me about these craft.  If someone does contact me and asks about these paddleboards, I will read them the rules and riot act.  If no one contacts me, I will either give these boards away or take them to the transfer station for someone to get a free paddleboard.
3. All of the kayak rack slots have been assigned and folks have been notified.  A waiting list for kayak rack slots has been established.  
4. All of the waterfront slip requests have been assigned and folks notified.  When I get back to Rangeley in mid-February I will check over these assignments, make sure they are correct and provide copies to be put on the HOLA website.  
5. The Committee is exploring putting in an inclined stair, with a handrail, off of the aluminum dock.  It would be positioned in about three feet of water so folks could enter or exit the lake in “waist deep water”.
